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Department of Peace and Conflict Studies
University of Dhaka

13 December 2015

Ref: Readmission Notice for Discollegiate Students
The discollegiate students who have failed to appear at the Final Exam 2015 with their regular batches are recommended to take readmission into their respective semester with the succeeding batch. Such readmission process will be guided by the rules of the university. 

Students are advised to log on to the notice board to have details about the process. They are asked to complete the process and enroll in classes on time.
----------------

Zahid ul Arefin Choudhury 

Chairman and Associate Professor 

